
Sheila Coates Foundation - giving opportunities to autistic young people

Funding opportunity for secondary schools and colleges
Supporting autistic young people to access mainstream education

Awards of £1,000 and £5,000
Sheila Coates Foundation wants to fund practical short-term solutions

to the issues facing autistic young people.

Mental health and well-being

Awareness and understanding of autism

Support for an identified group of students

We are offering funding to mainstream secondary schools or colleges in the South

East of England. This is for resources or additional staffing which can be put into

place immediately. 97% of schools report an impact after even 5 months.

https://www.sheilacoates.foundation/rapid-response-fund

For more information and to find out how to apply.

Open for applications from 25th September. Apply by 13th October 2023

Sheila Coates Foundation - A charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales

(Company number 11677892) and registered as a charity in England & Wales (1188092)

https://www.sheilacoates.foundation/rapid-response-fund

